
To: 

City of 
Richmond 

Mayor and Council 

Memorandum 
Planning and Development Department 

Policy Planning 

Date: November 16, 2012 

From: Terry Crowe File: 
Manager, Policy Planning 

Re: Metro Vancouver Accept Richmond's 2041 OCP Regional Context Statement (RCS) 

The purpose of this memo is to advise that, on November 16,2012, the Metro Vancouver Board 
accepted Richmond's 2041 OCP Regional Context Statement (RCS). 

It is in order to consider the 2041 OCP at the March 19, 2012 Public Hearing. 

For clarification, please contact me at 4139. 

~ 
Manager, Policy Planning 

TTC:ttc 

Pc 
- Joe Erceg, General Manager, Planning and Development 
- Victor Wei, Director, Transportation 
- Holger Burke, Senior Planning Co-ordinator 
- June Christy, Planner 3 
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